
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Flint           Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

  

 
What a wonderful start back to day to day life 

at Post – 16!! It has been amazing to witness 

the enthusiasm and willingness from all of the 

students about getting back into a routine. As 

well as our existing members of Flint Class, we 

have had new students that have transitioned 

beautifully from Main Site. There have been 

times where you would not have realised we 

had a substantial amount of time away from 

education!! 

 

In Flint Class this term, we have focused on 

giving the students a sense of belonging at 

Post – 16 and establishing secure and trusting 

relationships with each other and staff. In order 

to effectively do this, we wanted to create a 

safe, comforting and most of all fun 

environment. This has included many different 

activities which range from our own version of 

Taskmaster to Wellbeing sessions that enable 

the students to explore their emotions and 

feelings around all of the uncertainty in the 

world right now! 

 

We started cooking sessions ASAP, as we all 

agreed on the important life skill that is 

cooking and the fun you can have with it. The 

students have cooked a variety of dishes from 

burgers, to pasta dishes, to fajitas and a few 

puddings too. 

 

There have been several opportunities in our 

timetable to explore the way we think and 

how we form our personal beliefs. It has been 

brilliant to observe the open and honest 

conversations the young people have had 

around some challenging topics. 

 

We will begin to return to a more structured 

timetable after half term. Have a lovely week 

off! 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 


